
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dallington CE 

Primary School
…be an example to the believers with your words, your actions, your love, your faith and our pure life. (1 Timothy 4:12) 

 

Date :24th  April 2025        Issue:      14 

 Upcoming events 

May  

1st VE Day at Young at Heart  

7th Yr 3 & 4 Tennis  

8th Yr 5/6 VE day Warbleton  

9th VE Day Mufti Dallington 

19th Yr 5/6 beach trip 

20th New parents meeting 5pm 

23rd End of term 5   

June  

2nd Term 6 starts  

16th Leavers service yr 6 

18th African Dance 

company in  

July 

1st Sports morning  

4th open afternoon  

7-9th Brightling residential  

14th Yr 6 at Bewl Water  

18th School leavers service 

18th Last day of term!!! 

21st /22nd  INSET Days 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Blue Peter badges 

In the last newsletter, we shared with you how Teddy and Elise 
had received their Blue Peter badges for reading. Well, we have 
more good news! Ava received hers for a story she 
wrote…congratulations Ava! 

 

Inset days  

The dates for the term are on the green band – please note the 
inset days at the end of July – I would hate for people to miss 
out on a a cheap holiday or even worse turn up for school!! 

 



 
 
 

Rugby  

Yesterday we entered a team into the Heathfield area's tag rugby 
tournament.  We were a little ragtag bunch, but we did amazingly well! 
We played 7 games – we drew 2 and won 5! The whole team was 
brilliant and deserves an awful lot of credit for the attitude and sporting 
prowess!    

 

 

Brochures 

Class brochures will be coming home next week – they will outline what 
the children are learning this term and how you can support them and 
us. If there are any questions, please speak to the class teacher.   

 

Library  

Our library is taking shape. Just before Easter, the room was painted 
and a new carpet put down. Mr Thompson has started to build our tree 
house and some booths for the children to enjoy their reading. We were 



 
 
 

hoping that the library would be open very soon, but we have still not 
heard back from the insurance company about the books. I will keep 
you up to date, but it looks very exciting and will be an environment 
that fosters a love of reading and excitement.  

        

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Construction  

Our year 5 /6  have been using their creativity and imagination in art. They 
were challenged to construct a ‘representation’ – the boys went abstract, and 
the girls constructed a tree from forest school. They were using only select 
materials and Blu-Tac.  I came in to my room on Thursday to be greeted by 
these two models- a massive well done to Orson, James, Luca, Lucy and 
Lavinia.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

Finally  

This term is always an enjoyable one but a lot is going on – the dates 
are not on the bar, but we have  

KS2 Sats – the w/b 12th May  

Year times tables tests – fortnight beginning  2nd June  

And  

Year 1 phonics w/b 9th June  

 

All of these are hurdles the children go through – the results do not 
define them!  We know that the children will all try their hardest and 
we will still be proud of them! 


